
TO:  John Parrack, President of UCA Faculty Senate 

 

FROM:  George Bratton, Salary Review Committee Chair 

 

RE:  Summer school salaries 

 

DATE:  April 2, 2010 

 

Attached is the requested information regarding summer salaries at Arkansas institutions.  

As we have received this information recently there isn’t time for deliberations which 

would result in a recommendation for summer 2010.  Hence, we are offering a report 

with no recommendations other than Salary Review 2010-2011 should address this issue 

early next fall. 


